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John and Mary White and Others
The Nevitt

Lusk

Co. Dublin

K45 XE14

Date: 22 April 2024

Re: Proposed development of a Circular Economy Campus and san Integrated Waste Management
Facility at the Hollywood Landfill
Hollywood Great, Nag's Head, Naul, Co. Dublin, A41 YE92

Dear Sir / Madam,

An Bord Pleandla has received your submission in relation to the above mentioned proposed
development and will take it into consideration in its determination of the matter.

The Board will revert to you in due course in respect of this matter.

Please be advised that copies of all submissions / observations received in relation to the application will
be made available for public inspection at the offices of the local authority and at the offices of An Bord
Pleanala when they have been processed by the Board.

More detailed information in relation to strategic infrastructure development can be viewed on the
Board's website: www.pleanala.ie.

If you have any queries in the meantime please contact the undersigned officer of the Board. Please
quote the above mentioned An Bord Pleanala reference number in any correspondence or telephone
contact with the Board.

Yours faithfully,

20 Edwie Mdmldai i

Aisling Reilly

Executive Officer

Direct Line: 01-8737131
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From: John White <

Sent: Monday, April 15, 2024 11:49 AM

To: LAPS <laps@pleanala.ie>

Subjectz Attn Aisling Reilly re ABP-314964-23

Caution: This is an External Email and may have malicious content. Please take care when clicking
links or opening attachments. When in doubt, contact the ICT Helpdesk.
Dear Aisling,

Please see attached letter objecting the proposed development of a circular economy campus and
san integrated waste management facility at the Hollywood landfill.

Kind regards,
John,Mary,Paraic,Niamh and Sean








